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The Hon. Ahmed Hussen 
Minister of Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship Canada 
330 Sparks Street 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0N5 
 
June 25, 2018 
 
Dear Minister Hussen, 
 
On behalf of the Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants, I 
want to commend you, along with Minister Chagger, on your pilot project to link 
newcomers with jobs in the hotel industry, which will greatly benefit both new 
immigrants and refugees and the Canadian tourism industry. Following the 
announcement of IRCC’s multi-year Immigration Levels Plan, it is encouraging to 
see improved accommodation for a greater number of newcomers in the years to 
come. 
 
You may rest assured that all the resources at CAPIC’s disposal, including the 
wealth of knowledge and experience that our members possess, are readily 
available should you require them. Our members can also offer pro bono 
consultations, as they have always done, to the refugees that your pilot project 
will undoubtedly benefit. 
 
I trust that we will continue to see IRCC’s outstanding committment to bettering 
the lives of Canadian immigrants and refugees. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Donald Igbokwe, BA Hons, MA, CIP, RCIC 
President, CAPIC-ACCPI 
 


